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9
th

 September, 2020 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

 

     

As a part of our new topic Bright Lights, Big City we are learning about London and The 

Queen. On Tuesday 15
th

 September we are going to have a tea party in our classroom to 

celebrate The Queen. Please could you send in a small plate of food for your child. This could 

include cakes, sandwiches, biscuits or fruit. This needs to be in a bag/box with your child’s 

name clearly labelled. 

 

 Thank you for support. If there are any queries, please ask your child’s class teacher.  

 

 

 

Year One Staff 

             

 


